
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th March 2021 

 

Parent Governor Election 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Martin Boden, Mark Lee and Papi Taieb have 

been elected to the positions of Parent Governors, following the recent ballot. 

 

May I take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to all candidates for 

showing such a keen interest in supporting the school. 

 

Thankyou also to everyone who took the time and trouble to vote. It is great to 

see that we have such supportive parents. 

 

 

Best Wishes  

Donna Lee 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


